
  

Pictured second from left. 

Edward Teitel 

Teitel Brothers, located at 2372 Arthur Avenue, has been in business since 1915, and I have been a major 
part of the family owned business for over 26 years. My family and I can only hope to keep the 
establishment legacy open for another 100 years. I have fond memories of growing up on Arthur Ave as a 
young adolescent and have had the privilege of working on Arthur Avenue my entire life. I consider myself 
to be a professional businessman and I am actively involved throughout the community. My day to day 
responsibilities include all operating procedures for our wholesale and retail distribution which has 
substantially grown in business throughout the tristate area.  

 


